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we are flying high
where everyone counts  

Recruitment Event2023January 19th

#newyearnewcareer   #flyinghighfamily

scan to book

Join us online on January 19th 2023 for our

annual Recruitment Event. It promises to be

a packed interactive evening highlighting

the varied career opportunities across our

partnership.

Whether you are thinking of Training to Teach or looking

for a leadership role or see yourself in one of the many
indispensable central services roles we have, there will

be something for you.

With presentations and workshops that give you a taste

of the training, support, and development our staff

teams have access to. You will leave with a full

understanding of why Flying High is such a special place

to work.


